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Update March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
As you have probably heard, Governor Kate Brown ordered all public schools closed from Monday, March 16 
through Tuesday, March 31. 
 
We are actively determining what this means for Central Oregon Community College and will be in 
communication as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Dr. Laurie Chesley 
COCC President 
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